COPY
LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPINC

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: RO Yal 9166
Telex No.: 24305

18th November, 1960,

Dear Sirs,

sn. (H) BB

With reference to my letter of the
50th September last and previous correspondence,
I shall be glad to learn, for the early
information of the Committee, what is the
present position regarding the drydocking of
this ship and the Special Survey, or General
Examination with a view to the postponement of
this inspection, also the re-examination of the
L.P. turbine blades.

Yours faithfully,

"GENERAL SAN MARTIN"

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Surveyors,
BUENOS AIRES,
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